From: Connor Jay

Sent: Saturday, February 3, 2024 7:23 AM

To: Stevenson, Kirsten <Kirsten.Stevenson@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Police Board

Hi Kirsten,

Please see this article. We need funding for social services that will support
people on precarious positions, rather than funding punitive measures. More
funding for social workers and shelter spaces, less funding on armoured
vehicles.

Cheers,
Connor



